
FAQ n.21615

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
What happens if EASA has not taken any decision on my formal TCO
application for a TCO authorisation within the consecutive twelve (12)
weeks (84 calendar days) following the ‘one-off notification date?

Answer:
The ‘one-off notification’ privileges will be removed until the Agency has come to a
final decision concerning the TCO application. All commercial air transport
operations must stop with immediate effect until further notice.

Last updated:
14/03/2023

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/pt/faq/21615
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